
2020 Graduation Seniors 

In an effort to recognize and honor all graduating seniors for their participation in squash over the years, 

and highlight their achievements, US Squash is asking graduating seniors to share some reflections on 

their junior squash career. 

  

Many have already submitted a photo and a brief reflection on their junior squash experiences, and we 

would love to include you in this story to celebrate your achievements over your junior career and wish 

you the best as you move onto the next chapter in life. 

  

What we are requesting is: 

1) A photo of you, ideally in a shirt/sweatshirt of the college you will be attending next year. We 

request that the photo is a head on shot and that you are not wearing a hat or sunglasses or 

anything else that may be obstructing your face. 

2) A brief comment on your junior squash experience. What role has squash played in your life? 

What is a positive memory you have? Again, this is meant to be brief, so around 150-200 words 

would be perfect. 

 

Please email your photo and reflection to harry.smith@ussquash.com.  

A sample submission is below: 
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